MAGNOLIA

CREDITUNION

BRIARWOOD BRANCH CLOSING NOTICE

For the safety of our members and staff, our Main Office on
Briarwood Drive will be closed until further notice. In an effort to
improve our parking lot, we scheduled milling work today and
encountered numerous unexpected issues. We are doing everything in
our power to get this resolved as soon as possible.

Please continue to use our online services, mobile app, or call center
to handle your banking needs.

You can access cash free of charge by logging onto our mobile app and selecting
“Locations™>"ATMs” to find a nearby surcharge-free ATM or by visiting us on our website
at www magfedcu org and selecting “Locations” on the top of the screen.

Should you need to visit us at a branch, please visit us at 2847 Lakeland Drive in
Flowood or 1770 Highway 51 in Madison. We will also be waiving any Shared Branching
fees while our Main Office is closed, should a Shared Branching location be more
convenient for you. Find a Shared Branching location an our website under “Locations”
and selecting the “Shared Branching” box only.

As always, you can reach us at (601)977-8300 during normal business hours or by
emailing info@magfedcu.org.

We apologize for the inconvenience and will do everything we can to reopen our Briarwood
branch as soon as possible.

We thank you for your understanding.
Sincerely,

Michael Waylett
Chief Executive Officer
mwaylett@magfedcu org
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